October 5, 1940 Mr. Curtis McGraw McGrew-Hill Book Company 330 Bast 42nd Street New York, New York Dear Mr. McGraws I am sending you a letter that I received from Mr. M.T. Andrews, formerly of Street and Smith. His letter is self-explanatory. If compatible with your policy and in conformity with our agreement, that occasionally the author could recommend an author's copy for distribution. I should like to recommend that the Hatherine House of Christian Fellowship of Bast Chicago, Indiana, receive a copy of Better Basketball for their underprivileged boys. This institution is located in the hotbed of Indiana basketball. Very cordially yours, Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach FCA:1g